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March 31, 1981

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 218
Nuclear Reactor Regulation SP/PRB:rab
Actn: Mr. Steven A. Varga Chief

Operating Reactor Branch No. 1 Dacket Nos. 50-280
Division of Licensing 50-281

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Coenisnion License Nos. DPR-32-
' Washington, 9.C. 20555 DPR-37

Dear Mr. Denton:

In response to Mr. D. G. Eisenhut's letter of December 9,1980
concerning the ratings given to evacuati~ time estimate studies in the
Surry Power Station Emergency Plan pleas be advised that the company has
had a consultant do additional studies of this matter. A copy of the
results of the study is attached to this letter.

This study has been included in the recently revised Surry
Emergency Plan which will be implemented on April 1, 1981 and a copy has
been given to the State Office of Emergency and Energy Services in order
to incorporate the data in the Commonealth of Virginia Radiological
Emergency Response Plan. We believe this etudy to be comprehensive and
fulfill the requirements of Revision 1 to NUREG-0654 Appendix 4

If you have any further questions in this matter,please contact
Mr. P. R. Beament at (804) 771-4411 who is available to assist you.

Very truly yours,

,, I ' 47s

E. A. Baum
; , g, Executive Mana W -Quality Assurance
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